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MINUTES 
 
The Conservation Commission had a site walk at the Oyster River High School  
athletic fields.  The purpose of the site walk was to gather information to help us in 
considering a wetlands permit being submitted to DES as a part of the construction 
of a track and artificial turf field.  Questions were asked about the drainage from the 
turf field, and the velocity and volume of water at the point of discharge into the 
remaining wetlands.  The drain will have a lip on it the will hold back water and 
decrease the amount of the discharge from the field.  We also discussed the number 
of trees to be cut, and encouraged them to try and hold the number to a minimum. 


